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To:

IITVITATION TO GEIV LIT!

Chief Education Supervisors (CID and SGOD)
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned
This Division

1. With regard to the letter from Hnas Forutard or the conduct of "Gen Lit! - an
enlightening ald engaging training program on youth leadership and digltal
cltlzenshlp that equips young men and women with 21.1 century knowledge ald
skills in utilizing techrrologz for the common good", this Office directs elementary and
secondary schools to coordinate and encourage participation of a71 Deaf students to
the above-mentioned activity on August 27,2O2L (Friday), 8:30 AM - 11:30 AM, live
viaZOOM-

2. Participants are advised to register through the link
ht.tps:/ /tinvurl.com/PMII{PINASI,-ORWARll. Zoom details will be sent to the email
address they will use in registration.

3. See attached Hnas Foruard letter for more details.

4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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)uly 19,2021

Agustines E. Cepe
Superintendent

Department of Education - Schools Division of Tangub City

Dear Mr. Cepe,

Free Training Program for all Deaf Students

All over the country, the global pandemic has been hindering the participation of students

in extracurricular activities and impeding their opportunities for a well-rounded education.

The pandemic's economic impact has also put non-academic elements of student life on the
back burner.

It is therefore with g reat ' enthusiasm that we present Gen LIT! - an enlightening and

engaging training program on youth leadership and digital €itizenship that equips young
men and women with 21st century knowledge and skills in utilizing technology for the
common good,

Through the collaboration of Philippine Mental Health Association Lipa-Batangas Chapter,

Pinas Forward and through the support of our sponsot Globe Telecom, the program is

being offered free of charge to all Deaf students as our way of providing your Deaf

students a unique opportunity to develop leadership potential, hone values, and build life
skills.

The Philippine Mental Health Association Lipa-Batangas Chapter is a private, non-stock and

non-profit organization dedicated to the promotion of mental health and the prevention of
mental illness. Under the Community Based Mental Health Program, the Chapter organized

the PMHA Deaf and Hard of Hearing Community (PMHA DHHC) last 2014 to equip and

empower them to be fully competent individuals.

Pinas Foruvard is a national movement that seeks to empower Filipinos to dream together
for a better country through the power of connectivity. Since 2018,we have conducted 838

highly successful training sessions in 600 schools, organizations, and local government

units. Despite the pandemic, we continue to deliver the program via online platforms like

Zoom and Facebook Live.

The above-mentioned free training program will be on AUGUST 27, 2021 (FRIDAY),

8!30AM - 11:30AM, live via ZOOM. lnterested students must register through the link -

https://tinyur'l.com/PMHAPINASFoRWARD ; Zoom details will be sent to the email

address they will use in registration.

We look forward to offering your Deaf students a channel for applying their academic skills

in the real-wodd conteit of connectivity even in this difficult time.

Should you have additional concerns, you may reach us through pmha-lipa@yahoo.com or
09676423610, and look for Ms. lmei.

Sincerely,
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Chapter Executive Manager, PMHA Pinas Forward


